## Make summer music!



**Everyone is welcome to join,** whether you're a beginner or a seasoned pro. All you need is a passion for making music!

No fees, no auditions, no pre-registration!\*

Join the band, the chorus, or both!

## REHEARSALS

**Chorus:** Mondays, 7:00—9:00 p.m., 6 weeks starting June 30 (Please arrive 15 minutes early on June 30 for check-in) First Presbyterian Church of Dryden, directed by Scott Miller

**Band:** Wednesdays, 7:00—9:00 p.m., 6 weeks starting July 2 (Please arrive 15 minutes early on July 2 for check-in)
Groton High School Band Room, directed by Mark Baxendell

## **CONCERTS**

**Groton High School Auditorium** Friday, August 8 at 7:30 p.m. **Dryden High School Auditorium** Sunday, August 10 at 3:00 p.m.

\*NOTE: Pre-registration is not required, but it can help speed up the first rehearsal!

To pre-register, visit our website - daibc.org



Made possible in part with funds from the New York State Council on the Arts, administered by the Community Arts Partnership, and the Town of Dryden Recreation Department.